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Anything other than a Pro-Choice stance, meaning voluntary participation, in any 

medical procedure, process or device is an unconstitutional, illegal and immoral 

abrogation of the human rights of people. No government official or employee has the 

right to command over the bodily autonomy of another human being. This must be 

cast in stone by the Oregon Legislature and made sure HSA or OHA or the Governor 

or anyone in government or outside it can dictate to people any intervention of a 

human being's bodily autonomy to choose for themselves free of punishment or 

coercion. 

 

Anyone who authorizes anyone in government to intervene in the bodily autonomy of 

another human being needs to bear legal and financial responsibility for the negative 

results and lawsuits that come after them. 


